
Art.chsr/ Darling
Valve Company

247 water Road
Hay , CA 94545
(415)785-243o
Tetx: 335451 Ancorco

May 30, 1980

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

Attention: Mr. Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch

Docket No. 99900048/80-01

Subject: Audit of A/DV, April 21-24, 1980

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to the notice of deviation contained in the
above referenced docket file.

The Quality Assurance Manager, this writer, was required to respond to
an internal audit of the Quality Assurance Division by April 20, 1980.
As of April 21-24, 1980, as noted by Mr. Hunter, said response had not
been prepared.

The required response was issued i;y this writer on April 28, 1980,
referencing internal corrective actions which were implemented on
April 24-25, 1980. In response to the request for corrective action
to prevent recurrence, the Quality Assurance Manager, by receipt of the
referenced Notice of Deviation, has been made aware of the gravity of
not ensuring a timely response, and thus will make every effort to ensure
that such deviation is not repeated.

Please do not hestitate to contact me if any additional information is
required.

Sincerely yours,

ANCHOR / DARLING VALVE C0f1PANY

*

R.W. Swayne/jn
Quality Assurance Manager

cc: D.P. Gilbert (w/NRC letter)
J.J. Carroll (w/NRC letter) ~

W.G. Knecht (w/flRC letter)
NRC Audit File
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